
Thank you for your interest in hosting a Farmall Frolic. There are a few 
requirements to host a frolic. 
 

1) Your show must feature International Harvester. 
2) IH Collectors Wisconsin Chapter 4 will be included in your advertising. 

a) Any advertising with IH Wisconsin Chapter 4 in it cannot include “Tractor 
Pull or Tractor Ride” information. If your club has a “Tractor Pull or 
Tractor Ride” you need to advertise that separately.  

3) A location needs to be provided for a membership meeting – normally 
Saturday afternoon. This can be a building, tent or room with seating for 
50-100 people.  If there is a PA system available for the meeting we would 
appreciate being able to use it. 

4) Space needs to be available in or near the IH feature where we can set up 2 
or 3 tables to sell club merchandise and promote IH Chapter 4. We have a 
small tent we can set up for this but prefer a building that can be locked up 
at night so we don’t have to pack up everything at night or when the 
weather is inclement. 

5) Fill out and submit an application to hold a Frolic.  
 
Now, you’re probably wondering what Chapter 4 will do for you. We will: 
 

1) Advertise your show on our website, face book page and in our 
newsletters. We will also hand out your show flyers at our events if you 
provide them to us. 

2) We will promote your show to our members and ask them to bring and 
display their equipment at your show. 

 
Thank you again for your interest. Once we receive your request will be in contact 
with you about hosting a Farmall Frolic. 
 
 
IH Collectors Wisconsin Chapter 4 
Board of Directors 
 
(Please be patient as Farmall Frolic requests are presented to our membership at the first 
available membership meeting for approval) 
 
 


